THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF STANISLAUS

ACTION AGENDA SUMMARY
DEPT: Board of Supervisors BOARD AGENDA # “A-3a
Urgent [] Routine [] AGENDA DATE _February 5, 2008
CEO Concurs with Recommendation YES[ | NO [] 4/5 Vote Required YES [ | NO[ ]

(Information Attached)

SUBJECT:
Approval of Appointment of Letty Miranda to the Crows Landing Community Services District

STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:

Appoint Letty Miranda to the Crows Landing Community Services District until the next District
Election.

FISCAL IMPACT:

BOARD ACTION AS FOLLOWS: No. 2008-079
On motion of Supervisor_____Grover , Seconded by Supervisor ____DeMartini_______________
and approved by the following vote,
Ayes: Supervisors:__Q Brien, Grover, Maonteith, DeMartini,_and Chairman Mayfield ____________________...._.___.___.
Noes: Supervisors:______________] N O .
Excused or Absent: Supervisors: None
Abstaining: Supervisor:__________NONE _
1) X Approved as recommended
2) Denied
3) Approved as amended
4) Other:
MOTION:

i,

ATTEST: CHRISTINE FERRARO TALLMAN, Clerk File No.
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Crows landing Community Services District = -
PO Box 537
Crows Landing CA 95313

January 20, 2008

Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors
1010 10" Street Suite #6700
Modesto CA 954354

Dear Supervisor De Martini,
The Board of Directors of the Crows Landing Community Services District is requesting
that Letty Miranda be appointed to fill the term of Mercy Mora who recently resigned.

Mrs. Miranda lives within the boundaries of our district and would be a valuable asset to
our board. A copy of Mrs. Miranda letter of intent is enclosed for your review.

Thanks you for your prompt attention to this request.

Coleen Sanguinetfi
President ‘
CLCSD




December 19, 2007 .

This letter is of intent to occupy a seat at
the Crows Landing Community Water
District Board. I am hopeful that you will
take me into consideration when a seat
becomes available. My place of residence 1s
in Crows Landing and I would be a great
asset to your board. Thank you.

S it

Sincerely, Letty Miranda




